Report to Annual Parish Meeting
Fuel Allotinent Charity

The Fuel Allotment Trust owns Town Farm with its land and two
separate parcels of land off Dereham Road and oftf Saham Road; from
which we receive rents. This year we have been unable to muke iy
grants to needy people in our village as all income has been used
while attempting to resolve a legal challenge regarding the terms of
the lease at Town Farm.

This is not what the Trustees signed up to do, but the charity
commission rules are clear and the matter must be resolved properly.
Unfortunately the seriously underfunded court tribunal system is
hopelessly behind and we have been subject to delay after delay. This
may take some time yet.

Lyndia Lewis Hon. Secretary



